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Dear Sir/Madam

I live in Limetree Avenue, Portmarnock, approximately 7km east of Dublin airport. I can
attest that early morning aircraft movements (around 4:00am) are already a source of sleep
disturbance.

When the new runway opens, the quality of life in this area and all areas inland along the
new flight path will be adversely impacted. While I accept a second runway was needed to
reduce congestion, I think the DAAs proposal to loosen restrictions on night movements
are both deplorable and opportunistic.

The quality of sleep for people in these areas is not a negotiable benefit; it is a fundamental
human right for adults and children living in this area.

Regards

Andrew Forde





